
Friday 5TH March 2021 

We thank you for your continued support. 
Each week we will inform you of events taking place and important dates for your diary. It will be sent out 
every Friday via Parent Mail so please ensure that you have given your details to the school office. It can 
also be found on the school website. 
M.Collinson 

 
We are looking forward to welcoming all our children back into school. 

Spring Term Events 

08.03.21 ALL pupils return to school 

26.03.21 pm Easter Fayre 

01.04.21 am Easter Raffle 

01.04.21 School closes at 3.30pm for Easter holidays 

19.04.21 School reopens for ALL pupils 

Any child self-isolating will be expected to complete home learning. 
All work for the day is uploaded on Google Classroom by the class teacher and must be completed. 
Teachers are also delivering some live teaching to pupils at home on a daily basis. 
Pupils can access support from their teachers by clicking on the meeting link, even if live teaching is not 
going ahead.  The meet link is kept open for much of the day.  It is better to contact the teacher via the 
meet link for immediate feedback.   
It is useful to have the worksheet open when completing a live lesson so pupils can access the worksheet 
easily if need be. 
If there are any issues, then please don’t hesitate to contact school and ask for help. 
Well done to all the parents and carers who have supported their children at home during these difficult 
times. 
We are looking forward to welcoming all our children back into school. 

Each week, staff choose a pupil in their class to be pupil of the week. If it is a pupil working 
from home their certificate will be put in their tray ready for their return. 

Week ending 05.03.2021 
3CL – DANIAL MILLS 

3AE – ANNABEL WRIGHT 
4NW – ANDREA DIMA 
4NG – RYAN OLIVER 

5LR – LACEY-MAE FOSTER 
5BA – HARVEY YOUNG 

5KJ – CARTER HARN 
6JO – ISSABELLA MIHAITA 
6FD – BRIANNA ROSSITER 

6GD – EVIE BROWN 
Well done everyone! 

 



Attendance is mandatory for ALL children from Monday 8th March 2021. Normal attendance 
procedures will resume from this date. 

 

 

Please remember to adhere to 2m social distancing outside the school gates and inside the 
school grounds.  No gatherings of parents together please. Face coverings must be worn on 

school premises and grounds at all times unless you are exempt and wear a badge.  
Thank you for your continued support. 

 
Thank you for your continued support. 
Mrs Collinson 
 
 

 


